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Over the coming weeks it is intended to collect old memorabilia of Moynalvey teams from the
past and collaborate all into a presentation on the history of Moynalvey GFC which will take
place in Shanks Mare on August 7th 2010. For those of you who wish to submit any
photographs, match reports etc for inclusion in the project please e-mail secretary.moynalvey.
meath@gaa.ie  or
contact the club phone on 087 4154356.
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